January 10, 1991

A Keputation of Respect
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Nuclear Regulactory Commission
Region #3

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Sir:

In response to your letter and NOTICE OF VIOLATION dated
January 4, 1991, our response is as follows:

1)

2)

3)

The vioclation stated that the signature on the
preceptor's statement of Dr. Weekes was fraudulent and
that the data describing the training and experience

on that preceptor’'s statement was also incorrect., 1In
response to those charges, we are unable to accept
responsibility for the signature as we received the
returned document. from Dr. Brown and we had no reason
to suspect that the signature was not his. 1In regards
to the data, that infermation was supplied by us at our
ins.itution and submitted to the preceptor for review
and signature as identified in the letter to Dr. Brown
from Dr. Weekes dated July 10, 1989. A copy of that is
attached for your review.

It appears that corrective steps concerning this
incident are not required as the infcrmation supporting
Dr. Weekes' educational training was correlated by the
NRC Office with his previcus application to a Florida
NRC institutional license.

It is our intent to change our policy concerning the
procedure of acquiring the precentor's statement prior
to submission to the NRC--We will require that the
preceptor supply all the educational data required on
the form and return the completed and signed form to us.
We will then have our Radiation Safety Officer review
the information to be certain that it meets the require-
ments of the NRC for the requests identified.
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In cases where a physician has been included on a
previous NRC institutional license, we will ask the NRC
to refer to that license as the source for documentation.

4) The change in our system will begin immediately and be
demonstrated on any further requests for user additions
to our license.

Sincerely,

(kau.uw i

8. &rnold, M.D,
Radiation Safety Officer
West Allis Memorial Hospital
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Manuel Brown, M.D.
Mayo Clinic

200 Second Street, EW
Rochester, Minnesota

Dear Dr. Brown,

I have recently that I am not

the NRC since my appli .A0ns have not been
submitted. Apparently, @ clock hours of
not indicated and I therefore hand wrote in
experience. They apparently need to have the
application resubmitted with your signature,
enclosed, the application forms ready for y

our signatur

Thank you for your help with this matter.

Sincerely,

« Weekes, M.D,
it 0of Radiology

Richard G
Departmen
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Enc.




